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We would like to give special thanks to all those who attended the meeting and/or called to volunteer. 
 

Based on needs discussed at Monday’s meeting due to the fire 

at our shopping center the following services & information 

have been organized: 
 

Medication - Please choose a new pharmacy in a neighboring 

community. They will need you to bring in your current prescription 

bottle(s) OR call your clinic and have a new prescription(s) sent to 

them. The new pharmacy will also need your medical insurance card, 

please bring it with you. Some pharmacies mail prescriptions for free or charge a 

small fee please call and ask for details. (Below are just a few pharmacies more 

can be found in the phonebook) 

● Ely Community Pharmacy (218) 365-8788 ● Target Pharmacy (218) 741-6603 

● Pamida Pharmacy (218) 365-4700 ● Walgreen’s Pharmacy 1-800-925-4733  

 
Food - A Groceries-On-Wheels program will begin Thursday 

September 26th.  Grocery orders can be placed by phone on 

Monday’s and Thursday’s from (9 am – noon) and will be delivered to 

your home on Tuesday’s and Friday’s (noon -1pm).  We will be shopping at Zup’s 

in Ely.  Zup’s has agreed to open accounts for all participants. This service is 

available to the Babbitt area.  For more information pick up a brochure were ever 

you see this flyer or call the Evangelical Lutheran Church 827-2659, ask for 

Groceries on Wheels or call Ami at 827-2473. 

U S Bank - As of Thursday, Sept 29th the U S Bank mobile unit is set up in 

the shopping center parking lot. Operation Hours are 10 am - 4 pm There 

will be an ATM attached to the mobile unit available 24 HRS –  7 Days a week .  If 

you have questions you may call our regular bank phone number, 218-827-3171, 

or 1-800-USBANKS.   All safe deposit boxes have been moved to the U S Bank 

Virginia location at 230 1st St S. You are welcome to go there for access to your 
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box beginning Tuesday September 27.  Never give your personal information to 

any one calling you on the phone!!    U S Bank Babbitt staff 

Coffee, Tea And – Are served starting at 7am at the Senior Center located 

in the Babbitt Municipal Building. Everyone welcome!  For regular 

patrons a dollar donation per week is suggested.  The Senior Center  will 

also be hosting a senior flu shot clinic October 10th, please call or stop by for more 

details on this and other services offered at the Babbitt Senior Center 827-3770.  

Laundry – The owner of the Babbitt Laundry, “The Lost Sock” 

reports they hope to reopen very soon.  They did not suffer major 

damage and look forward to continuing to offer services in Babbitt. 

We are awaiting more information from the store owner as to an estimated 

reopen date.   Also a “Temporary” Pick-Up & Drop Off Service may start soon. The 

company, A Laundry Room, from Ely will be picking up bagged and labeled 

laundry at a designated site in Babbitt (up to) three times a week & returning your 

clean bagged and labeled laundry the same day to the site. The service usually 

charges $1.25 per pound of laundry but will give our residents a rate of 80 cents 

per pound. They also do not usually pick up or deliver but will be doing this at no 

additional charge. The average weight of a hamper is 11-15 lbs. All participants 

will be billed by mail and will need to fill out a new customer form to begin. (Start 

Date & Babbitt Location Coming Soon) 

Transportation - Several possibilities are being pursued. Currently a 

Ride-Share Board is up at the Babbitt City Hall. The board will be 

separated into two categories; (Need A Ride) and (Give A Ride). If you 

‘Need A Ride’ for shopping, errands, etc. fill out the slip provided and post it on 

the board. If you can ‘Give A Ride’ fill out the slip provided and post it on that side 

of the board. All arrangements are up to the individuals receiving and giving rides. 

Call Ami with questions. We are looking for a volunteer to help set up an online 

Ride-Share board as well, please call Ami if you would like to help with this. (218) 

827-2473 

City Garbage Bags - Bags will be available at Blomberg’s Gas Station. 


